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From: allenrlake@rtci.net
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 9:54 PM
To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Allen Lake

Name: Allen Lake

Case Number: Atlanta-E-18-01

Email: allenrlake@rtci.net

Telephone: 520-245-6625

Address: 80 E. Alturas Dr.
Atlanta Idaho, 83601

Name of Utility Company: Atlanta Power Company

Comment: In Atlanta, we began experiencing the latest round of power interruptions around the Christmas holiday
(2017). Since there was not an employee of Atlanta Power Co. available to maintain the power plant or to restore our
electricity. A couple of other residents and | assumed some responsibility and were able to get the power restored. For
two months, Gene Haught and | worked to maintain the turbine and the generator (as well as the town's backup diesel
generator) so that Atlanta would not be without electricity. During this 10 week period, we were unable to contact Mr.
Ray or a responsible company representative. Meanwhile, we continue to receive our monthly bills and we continue to
pay for our electricity. After living in Atlanta for the past 11 years, and experiencing many power interruptions, of
varying durations, | believe that it's time to support a new owner for Atlanta Power Co.
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